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The public has provided positive feedback to the VTA concerning their personal safety and the presence of the security 

officers throughout the transit systems.  

There are also three unions within the VTA who are constantly concerned about the level of security for drivers. Union 

members have been pleased with security. “The union is happy with the level of response Allied Universal has provided,” 

said Mahaffey. “The drivers are able to make suggestions to Allied Universal on how they can assist them in less than 

desirable areas, and the two groups work together on security details for the early mornings and late nights.”  

“The feedback I have received is that the management support that Allied Universal has provided to the VTA is unlike  

anything they had in the past,” Cullen stated. “We are able to properly manage the security program, and provide the  

necessary services to ensure the safety and security of the entire transportation system.”  


